
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
     17 September 2024 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite all parents and carers to a Reading for Pleasure and Read 
Write Inc (RWInc) Phonics Program information evening.  
 
This will be an opportunity to see what your children are learning and how it is being 
taught so that you can best support your children.  
 
As the name suggests, the RWInc program is used to support reading and spelling 
strategies within school. 
 
We would also like to discuss with you the changes that we have made to our 
Reading curriculum in school and to share reading strategies with you that will help 
support your child with their reading journey at home. 
 
We are holding the event at school on Tuesday 24th September from 3:40 p.m. until 
4:15 p.m. in school. 
 
Children are welcome to join the after-school sports club in the school hall, which 
runs at the same time and is free. 
 
Your attendance would be much appreciated, and I hope that as many of you as 
possible are able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Shannon  R Cuzick 
 
Miss L Shannon and Mrs R Cuzick 
 

Great Orton Primary School 

Great Orton 
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Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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